
 

 

 

 

 

4 November 2016 

EXTENSION OF CYCLIQ PUBLIC OFFER 
_________________________________________________________ 

The directors of Voyager Global Group Limited (to be renamed Cycliq Group Ltd)  

(Voyager or Company) wish to advise that the closing date for the public share offer 

pursuant to its prospectus dated 29 September 2016 (Prospectus) has been extended 

to 11 November 2016.  

The closing date for the secondary offers under the Prospectus have been extended 

until 2 December 2016. 

These short extensions are necessary to enable the Company to finalise its allocations 

under the Prospectus and to remove any secondary sale restrictions applicable to the 

securities issued under the secondary offers. The Company will continue to work towards 

having its securities reinstated to trading as soon as possible. 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Piers Lewis 

Director/Company Secretary 

Voyager Global Group Limited 

 

Phone: +61 8 6555 2950 
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